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Doniphan Co deputy appears on charges 
(KNZA)--A Doniphan County Sheriff’s Deputy appears in court, facing charges
pertaining to his alleged mistreatment of a suspect.

Raymond Hall made his first appearance in Doniphan County District Court last
week.

He is charged with mistreatment of a confined person and battery. Both are
misdemeanors.

The court appearance resulted in the scheduling of arraignment for Hall on the
morning of January 11, 2019.

He remains free on a $2,500 bond.

Nemaha County Attorney Brad Lippert is serving as special prosecutor in the
case.

According to the Doniphan County Sheriff’s Office, Hall continues to be
employed by the department, but is currently on unpaid leave. He was placed on
paid leave July 8, 2017, but that ended in late October, 2018.

Formal charges were filed against Hall last month, with the complaint naming
James Groh as the victim in the case.

According to Doniphan County Sheriff’s Office arrest documents, Groh was
arrested by Hall in Wathena on June 22, 2017 for assault on a law enforcement
officer and interference with a law enforcement officer.
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